
TOMBSTONE HERITAGE RANCH (THR) 

PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION (POA) 

MCNEAL, ARIZONA 85617 

 

2020 MEETING CANCELED 

 

02 October 2020 

 
Greetings to all Tombstone Heritage Ranch property owners: 

 

The Annual Property Owners Association (POA) Meeting that is held every year on the 

third or fourth Saturday of October has been canceled due to the Covid-19 Pandemic 

guidelines for public meetings and social distancing. 

 

I encourage you to visit our website www.tombstoneheritageranches.com. We will post a 

Draft Financial Report and a proposed 2021 Budget for your review. 

 

No real issues have risen during this year. We have had a very mild monsoon season 

with only moderate road concerns.  The roads are scheduled for Fall maintenance the 

second week of October. 

 

The Board is always open for comments or suggestions. Please contact Bob Peper at 

520-241-3814 or email, rcpeper@peper.com 

 

Thank you, and please make plans to attend the 2021 Annual Meeting, 30 October 2020.   

 

Robert C (Bob) Peper 

President 

Tombstone Heritage Ranch-POA 

http://www.tombstoneheritageranches.com/

